
19 November 2018 

 

                                       Query from the Inspector 

 

The Inspector requested comments from the Council on the following by no later 
than 26 November 2018: 

• The latest (2016-based) household projections were published by ONS on 
20 September 2018.  The objectively assessed need (OAN) figure was re-
based in 2017 (Updating the demographic evidence) using the 2016 mid-
year population estimates.  Having regard to the latest household 
projections does the Council consider that there would be any meaningful 
change in the OAN figure promoted in the submitted Local Plan? 

 

This query and the Council’s response to it should be published on the front 
page of the examination website. 

 

Karen L Ridge 

INSPECTOR 

 


